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Police Continue to Investigate Shots Fired Incidents 
 

CHEYENNE, Wy — Cheyenne Police are actively investigating two separate incidents of shots 
fired.   

On Sunday, June 6 at approximately 9:30 p.m. officers were dispatched to a report of shots fired 
around the 200 block of Stinson Avenue. Officers safely established a perimeter and contacted 
several people of interest. A male subject, 33, of Cheyenne was later located with a nonfatal 
gunshot wound at Cheyenne Regional Medical Center where he was treated and released. 

Then, on Wednesday, June 9 at approximately 3:15 p.m., police began investigating another 
report of shots fired in southwest Cheyenne. It is believed that these two incidents may be 
connected. 

If you have any information regarding these incidents, please contact the Laramie County 
Communications Center at (307) 637-6525. Additionally, information can be provided 
anonymously at 638-TIPS or at silentwitnesslaramiecounty.com.  

Both cases remain under investigation by the Cheyenne Police Department. 
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